



**SGA Executive Branch CLC Funding Minutes  
Proposals Meeting  
10/12/2023**

**Call to Order:** 5:05 PM

**Members Present:** Student Body Treasurer Bowling, Carson Dale, Tory Kim, Maddie King, Jason Gorelick

**Members Tardy:**

**Members Absent:** Ben Salazar

**Guests:**

**Announcements:**

- Chair
  - Land Acknowledgement:
    - The Student Government of Florida State University acknowledges that it is located on land that is the ancestral and traditional territory of the Apalachee Nation, the Miccosukee Tribe of Florida, the Muscogee Creek Nation, and the Seminole Tribe of Florida. We pay respect to their Elders past and present and extend that respect to their descendants and to all Indigenous people. We recognize this land remains scarred by the histories and ongoing legacies of settler-colonial violence, dispossession, and removal. In spite of all this, and with tremendous resilience, these Indigenous Nations have remained deeply connected to this territory, to their families, to their communities, and to their cultural ways of life. We recognize the ongoing relationships of care that these Indigenous Nations maintain with this land and extend our gratitude as we live and work as humble and respectful guests upon their territory. We encourage all to learn about and educate others on the contemporary work of the Indigenous Nations whose land we are on and to endeavor to support Indigenous sovereignty in all the ways that we can.
- Guests
  - Public Statements: N/A
- Introduction:
- Adam: Hello everyone, we will now get started. Did everyone get a chance to read my text, we essentially gave the money for requests, rounded up, and split the rest between the remaining colleges. The suggestions I came up with are
  - College of Business: \$4,500
  - College of Fine Arts: \$3,500
  - College of Arts and Sciences: \$500
  - College of Communication: \$2000

- College of Social Sciences and Public Policy: \$1500
  - College of Criminology: \$1500
  - College of Entrepreneurship: \$1500
- Does anyone have any other suggestions?
- Carson: I like it
- Adam: Awesome lets move to an official vote
- Maddie: Yes
- Gorelick: Yes
- Tory: Yes (Non official vote)
- Adam: Yes, and with that it passes, thank you everyone for coming, and Salazar and Gorelick I will be reaching out to you about drafting a consent resolution and contacting you Sunday with further information.
- Gorelick: Sounds good, I've started breaking down the numbers, and I don't think it'll be a problem.

**Meeting Adjourned at 5:08 PM**